[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Louise Sherwell 
Sent: 26 June 2017 09:30
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Re: FW: 17/00243/DISC - The Small House, Sibford Ferris

Hi Bob,

Thanks very much.  The bird and bat box locations are appropriate and I'm happy to recommend discharge of the condition.

Kind regards,

Louise


Louise Sherwell
Assistant Ecologist
Ecological Services
Community Services
PO Box 43, Shire Hall
Warwick
CV34 4SX

On 23 June 2017 at 16:34, Bob Neville  wrote:
Hi Louise
 
Please see agent’s comments below in response to your request for clarification on the position of bat and bird boxes for the scheme at the Small House Sibford Ferris. Please let me know if you’re happy to confirm the discharge of the condition.
 
Thanks
Bob
 
 
Bob Neville MSc
Senior Planning Officer 
Development Management
Cherwell District Council

